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Thank you, Teanna, for providing feedback on issues that you would like to have addressed
in NRC’s upcoming webinar on the WY Agreement State application.  .  Per our
conversation, I think the project lead for the WY application can better answer some of the
questions you had about WY’s future regulations.  I will provide your contact information to
him.  His number is 301 415-2598. The summary follows.  Please let me know if I missed
anything

·        What happens to consultation with Tribal nations if WY takes over review of uranium
recovery applications?  Will Tribes be cut out of the process completely?

·        What has NRC communicated to the State on WY on a consultation process with
Tribes?

·        There are 20-30 Tribes that have an interest in activity in WY.  How will these Tribes
be represented in this process?

·        If there is a proposed project on BLM land, would Federal or State review
regulations apply?

 
Best regards,
Sandy
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